
 
MINUTES:  UBLY COMMUNITY SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION FINANCE 
COMMITTEE MEETING May 28, 2025 
 
The Ubly Community Schools Board Finance Committee met on Thursday morning, 
May 28, 2025, at 7:30 a.m. in the Conference Room. Committee Members were present 
namely: Clint Hagen, Joe Stacer & Ryan Kramer.  Also in attendance was Joseph 
Candela, Superintendent. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:30 am. 
 
The 2024-2025 Final Budget was discussed. 
 
The 2025-2026 Proposed Budget was discussed. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 a.m. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 9th at 7:00 p.m. in the high 
school library.                                       
 
 

Tammy Peruski, Secretary 
 


